
 

 

Improving Outcomes: Access, Connections, 
Belonging 

December 5, 2024 

Dear Early Childhood Special Education Partners, 

In conjunction with AzEIP, ADE/ESS/ECSE is proud to announce that the 2025 Early 
Intervention/Early Childhood Special Education Summit is scheduled for March 5-7, 
2025. The three-day virtual conference will bring practitioners, administrators, leaders, 
and families together to share best practices for children with disabilities age birth to 
eight in: 

 

• Early Intervention, to help families transition to preschool  
• Outcomes achieved through Early Intervention and preschool programming 
• Instructional strategies for inclusive programs 
• Supports to prevent and address challenging behaviors 
• Resources to ensure that all children experience a team of professionals working 

with families to address the children's needs  

 

Registration for the Summit is now open on APLD. 

 

ECSE appreciates your consideration in joining us to teach and learn as we work 
together to build high quality early childhood programs that meet the needs of all our 
young children. If you have any questions, please email ECSE Inbox.  

 

https://azed.geniussis.com/Registration.aspx?FilterSectionIndex=10166
mailto:ECSEInbox@azed.gov

